
High Plains Technology Center participates only in the Title IV 
Federal Student Aid Pell Grant Program. HPTC has officially 
withdrawn from all Federal Student Loan Programs. HPTC does 
not participate in or provide information regarding any private 
education loan programs, nor do they have any Preferred 
Lender Lists.  


